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Notice 

Bank is upgrading its system for better customer experience. The upgradation activity is 

planned between 12:30 AM to 01:00 AM on 12/09/2021. 

 

During upgradation activity, our onsite ATMs will not be available for transactions. We 

request our customers to use BOI Off-site ATMs or alternate digital channels. 

 

We regret the inconvenience caused.  


